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Hello Bulldog Families, 

With the school year coming to a close, the PTO would just like to take a 
moment to update everyone on some important information. While this year 
was certainly a challenge, the PTO was able to work diligently, and safely, in 
organizing and running our annual Spring Fling Fundraiser, this year via an 
online basket auction. We would like to express our utmost gratitude to Laura 
de Zutter, for rising up yet another year, and making Spring Fling 2021 a 
fantastic success! Laura worked tirelessly over the last several months in 
pulling everything together and I cannot thank her enough. I would also like to 
thank the entire Spring Fling 2021 Team, all of whom helped in a tremendous 
way in making our annual fundraiser possible. This year’s event raised 
$16,208.94!!!!!  Thank you BTS Community for your support! 

The PTO would also like to thank our advertising sponsor, Breathe Clean, in 
helping to support the PTO.  Please call Gordon White today for all of your air 
duct and dryer vent cleaning needs!!! 

 

The PTO would like to also congratulate this year’s 8th Grade graduating class 
and to wish them all good luck in their future endeavors! 

We look forward to seeing all of our Bulldogs back in September and wish 
everyone a safe and relaxing summer. 

Thank you, 

Danielle Fredella 
PTO President 


